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Draft Recommendation: 

 

That the General Government Committee determine the 

recommendation going forward to Council from the options 

provided in the staff presentation, being: 

1) Adopt the proposed Election Sign By-Law as presented in 

Report to Council CORP 2021-38 dated May 3, 2021 

prepared by Jenn Montreuil; 

OR 

2) Adopt the proposed Election Sign By-Law as set out in 
Report to Council CORP 2021-38 dated May 3, 2021 from 
Jenn Montreuil excluding any added municipal regulations 
regarding the sizing of signs outside of the City’s existing 

Sign By-Law. 

 

OR 

3) Do not adopt the proposed Election Sign By-Law and remain 
status quo being: 
 

Election signs remain interpreted as “temporary sign” 
as defined in the City’s Sign By-Law 2006-143, and the 
restrictions adopted and included in the City’s Use of 
Corporate Resources for Election Purposes continue to 
be observed. 

 

 

 


